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Ben Currie to front QRIC Inquiry

Toowoomba thoroughbred trainer Ben Currie has been issued a direction to appear at a reconvened
Queensland Racing Integrity Commission (QRIC) Stewards Inquiry on Monday 28 May, as part of
the ongoing investigation into race day treatment at his Hursley Rd Toowoomba stables.

ENDS.

If you have any information about serious misconduct in racing, contact Crime Stoppers on their toll free number
1800 333 000 or e-mail reportsomething@qric.qld.gov.au

Media contact: Vincene Overs
E: vincene.overs@gric.gld.gov.au
P: 0472 842 346



mailto:reportsomething@qric.qld.gov.au
mailto:vincene.overs@qric.qld.gov.au

